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September 11, 2023 

Via Email Filing (clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov) 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 

Re:   DT 23-060 T-Mobile USA, Inc. Petition for Termination of Captioned Telephone Service 

Dear Chairman Goldner, 

On August 31, 2023, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (the “Commission”) issued 
Order No. 26,880, Order Nisi Approving Petition to Terminate (the “Order”).  The Order directed T-Mobile 
to submit an Affidavit with the Commission attesting it had informed each of its affected analog Captioned 
Telephone Service (“CapTel”) customers of the Order approving the discontinuation of T-Mobile’s CapTel 
service beginning September 30, 2023, through written notice (the “Affidavit”). 

Pursuant to the Commission’s August 31 Order, enclosed please find T-Mobile’s Affidavit for 
filing. 

Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions or need additional information. 

Very truly yours, 

David W. Bogan 

Enclosure 

cc: Service List (via e-mail) 
Michelle Painter Lama, T-Mobile USA, Inc. (via e-mail) 






